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Comments: ATTN: Nez Perce-Clearwater NF,

 

I am requesting to be listed as an interested person for the Nez Perce-Clearwater NFs Forest Plan Revision

#44089. I would like to attend the objection resolution meeting, as well as have the opportunity to comment at the

meeting.

 

I have an interest in any issues or objections related to the regulation of domestic goats and/or pack goats in the

Nez Perce-Clearwater NF.

 

More specifically, I oppose the packgoat-related objections raised by Mike Schlegel of the Idaho Wild Sheep

Foundation. Use of pack goats should not be restricted or prohibited in the Nez Perce-Clearwater NF. 

 

I also oppose the packgoat-related objections raised by Jace Hogg of the Idaho Governor's Office of Species

Conservation. The use of pack goats should not be regulated, restricted, or prohibited in the Nez Perce-

Clearwater NF.

 

I can provide more detail on my opposition to the above-referenced objections if needed.

 

I previously commented on the Nez Perce-Clearwater NFs Forest Plan Revision #44089 on December 21, 2019.

See attached for the letter I submitted at that time.

 

Thank you for your consideration.

 

Best regards,

 

 

Matt Lyon


